
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

July 25, 2025 

KANEMATSU TRADING CORPORATION 

 

 

Announcement of Company Name Change 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that, effective October 1, 2025, our company will change 

its name as follows. 

 

Current Company Name：KANEMATSU TRADING CORPORATION 

New Company Name：HKG TRADING CO., LTD. 

 

With effect from April 1, 2025, our company became a subsidiary of Hanwa Co., Ltd. 

This change of company name marks a new chapter as a member of the Hanwa Group, aiming 

to further strengthen our unity as a group and to generate even greater synergies 

in the future. 

 

By further deepening the synergy within the group, we will leverage the specialized 

expertise, unique functions, and procurement networks that we have cultivated over 

the years. Through the integration of the strengths of both companies, we aim to build 

a more flexible and robust supply chain. 

 

With this change, we will fulfill to customer needs more quickly and accurately than 

ever before. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 


